
Welcome to this phenomenal school.

Welcome to The Academy for Children’s website, a treasure trove of information about our 
wonderful school.


As both Academy’s Director and alumni parent of two, I, along with most Academy parents, 
frequently find myself wishing time to slow down so that our children don’t grow up too 
quickly.  We all cherish the innocence and unstoppable curiosity that dominate the toddler 
and pre-kindergarten school years. While we know that we can’t freeze time, we also know 
that choosing a preschool like the Academy can help keep the magic of those younger years 
alive, even just for a little while longer. 


One of the most important aspects of why a preschool environment is so developmentally 
appropriate for kids is that they belong here, and they are the focus of our full attention. 
We don’t have upper school problems that can overshadow the little joys of a Preschool:  
from learning to taking turns, sharing, ABC’s and counting to one thousand or finally being 
old enough to tie our shoes.


Our students can perform in concerts, create amazing crafts, and run & play in the 
playground, all under the watchful gaze of supportive faculty who will nurture these 
budding abilities. These moments are what make preschool memorable. 


Layered into this is a community where each child is known, valued, and belongs.  At the 
Academy, our students bring their whole selves to school each day and thrive in a 
community that values diverse qualities, points of view, and abilities. Our parents are part of 
this foundation for children.  Together we are an amazing team.


In the Academy’s preschool community, we thrive from the unique contributions of students 
and parents.  Our nurturing yet individualized environment helps students discover their 
interests, push the limits of their abilities, and find peers who share the same passion and 
drive for creativity, learning and fun. 


I invite you to learn more about how your child can grow into their potential while remaining 
a child just a little bit longer at the Academy for Children.  Our admissions office is here to 
help you explore the possibility of an Academy for Children Preschool experience.

  
We look forward to meeting you soon! 
  
Warmly,

Margie Peacock



